
 

ISM/LMC/LPE/Sports Day 2023 

 
 
6th June 2023 

 

 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 

Etone Sports Day 2023  
  

This year only pupils participating will be attending the event at the Pingles Sports Stadium on Friday 

14th July 2023.   
 
Pupils are to arrive at school by 8.45am in full PE kit and go straight to registration. Following 
registration pupils will be escorted to the Pingles and will remain there all day.   
 
Pupils will be dismissed from the Pingles at approximately 3.00pm.  Please arrange for your 
child to make their way home from safely. If your child travels by taxi please notify the taxi 

provider of the change to pick up.  

 

Please ensure your child has a packed lunch and plenty of water as there will be no provision on 

site to buy food. If your child is entitled to free school meals, a packed lunch can be provided. 

 

Please ensure your child is prepared for any weather and is well equipped for the day, they should 

bring a cap, sun cream, waterproof jacket and a water bottle.  If the weather is too severe then sports 

day will be cancelled. 

 
As a safeguarding measure, we are unable to invite parents to attend. 

 
Please note that all places are dependent upon current good behaviour and regular attendance. Should 

your child’s behaviour or attendance become a concern at any point prior to sports day, your child 

will be removed from the participant list. 
 
Please complete the reply slip contained in the following link https://forms.office.com/e/5cfSGX2tf3 or 

scan the QR code below by Tuesday 11th July 2023. Without receipt of the completed consent slip 

your child will not be allowed to participate in sports day. Please also report any changes to your 

child’s medical information held in school. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

 

Mr I Smith   

Headteacher         

https://forms.office.com/e/5cfSGX2tf3

